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From: Caitlin Gulley [mailto:cgulley@tataviam-nsn.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 3:15 PM 
To: Celli, Ken@Energy 
Subject: Tribal Consultation: Palmdale Hybrid Power Project/Palmdale Energy Project 
 

 
 
Fernandeño Tataviam Band of Mission Indians 
Tribal Historic & Cultural Preservation 

 

Kenneth D. Celli  
Hearing Advisor II 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-9 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
RE: Palmdale Hybrid Power Project/Palmdale Energy Project (Project) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Celli, 
 
The Fernandeño Tataviam Band of Mission Indians finds the Project amendment to 
substantially change the potential effect to cultural, archaeological, and tribal resources. 
Therefore, we recommend that the California Energy Commission require the applicant 
to file new permit applications for the new Project. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
--  
Caitlin Gulley, Director 
Tribal Historic and Cultural Preservation  Department 
Cell: (661) 433-0599 
cgulley@tataviam-nsn.us 
 
 
Fernandeño Tataviam Band of Mission Indians 
1019 Second Street, Suite 1 
San Fernando, California 91340  

mailto:cgulley@tataviam-nsn.us
mailto:cgulley@tataviam-nsn.us


Phone: (818) 837-0794 Ext. 208 
Website: http://www.tataviam-nsn.us  

 

This e-mail message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient(s) above and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender by reply-email and 
delete this e-mail from your computer. Also, neither this message nor any attachments to it constitute an offer of any kind, and to the extent this communication, or any 
other communication in connection herewith, is in the context of negotiations regarding a possible agreement or transaction, in no event shall Fernandeno Tataviam Band of 
Mission Indians be bound to anything without a final, signed contract (it being understood that in all cases Fernandeno Tataviam Band of Mission Indians shall have the 
absolute right to terminate any discussions or negotiations at any time and for any reason without any liability whatsoever). Thank you. 
 

http://www.tataviam-nsn.us/
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